
 
October 16, 2019 

Provider Memorandum 
  
RE: Drug Utilization Review 
 
Effective November 15, 2019, NextLevel Health will implement the following 
medication changes: 
 

Drug Action 

Dovato ® (dolutegravir/lamivudine) Added to formulary 

Emergency Contraception Changed quantity limit to one (1) fill every 
14 days 

Atypical antipsychotics Changed to allow two (2) different 
medications/month 

 
The Utilization Management/Pharmacy Care Committee conducts regular drug reviews 
to help ensure Members are getting safe and appropriate care.  
 
NextLevel Health is committed to improving the health of Chicago and Cook County 
communities. Our approach is simple, to provide care and support services to our 
Members within their communities.  
  
Our mission is to effectively manage the health and wellness of our Members through 
strong partnerships, defined care workflows, and a focus on anticipatory management 
of health concerns and conditions through a coordinated approach. NextLevel Health is 
continually evaluating its processes, vendors and covered services.   
  
We value our collaborative relationship and joint focus on improving healthcare for 
NextLevel Health Members. 
 
Please contact your Provider Service Representative if you have any questions. You 
may also contact the Provider Services Department at 833-275-6547 or via email at 
NextLevelHealthIL.com  
 


